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Road Safety Awareness 
This week our year 3 and year 6 classes have 

been visited by the Road Safety Team and have 
learnt more about how to keep themselves 

safe as they become more independent. Please 
try to have a discussion with your children 

about this important topic over the weekend 
and in the run up to the Easter Holidays. 

 

School Dinners 
We have received lots of positive 

comments about our school meals 
after our wonderful cooks served 

up some favourites at parents 
evening on Thursday. There will be 
a new menu for Term 5 published 

on the website as soon as possible.  
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Social Networking and E-Safety at CCJ 
 

In line with the message given from the infants school and the learning our pupils have 
been doing in E-Safety lessons in class we want to outline some of the guidelines we 
hope our community will follow to help keep all the children in school safe and to 
protect you from possible consequences of your online actions. It is the responsibility 
of all of us to model good use of the internet to our children.  
Social networking is used everywhere and is a common feature of many people's lives. 
Part of our role as a school is to ensure that no confidential information about a child or 
family is unintentionally disclosed by a parent/carer or a member of staff. There have 
been several high profile cases in the news when people making offensive comments 
on social media have been prosecuted.  
Please consider carefully the guidance below about parent/carer/volunteer 
responsibilities.  

  At all times be respectful of others.  

 Never include children's full names (even your own children's).  

 Never post or tag photographs etc without ensuring that you have the right 
permission.  

 If there is something you are concerned about in school please contact the school to 
sort it out rather than discussing it on Facebook, for example.  

 Everyone who adds to online sites is responsible for any comments posted under 
their name.  

 If you are aware that sites are being misused you have a responsibility to report this.  

 If an online conversation looks as if it might be derogatory you should not get 
involved in the discussion and refer the person to the school.  

 You should not accept children as friends on a social networking site.  

 If you want to set up a site that refers to your child’s school then please let the school 
know.  

 If the site is representing the school then please make sure that the good name of the 
school is preserved and not brought into disrepute. 

Governors Wanted 
 

Are you interested in becoming a 
CCJ Governor?  
> Full Meetings x 6 each year  
> Committee Meetings x 6 a year  
> Meetings are normally in the 
evening  
> Preparation for meetings by 
reading relevant papers  
> Where possible, help in school  
If you, or a member of the 

community that you know, are 

interested in knowing more about 

the role of Governor, then please 

get in touch with our clerk, 

Frances McMillan by emailing 

christchurchjunior@sgmail.org.uk 

(we will forward it to her). 

Diary Dates  

 

March 

Tues 28th - Parents Evening 2**  
 

April  

Mon 3rd- Year 6 PGL Camp  

Mon 3rd- Easter Service 1.30 pm  

Weds 5th- Year 5 Avon Valley trip  

Fri 7th - End of Term 4  

Mon 24th - Start of Term 5  

Tues 25th-Year 3 Bristol Museum  

Weds 26th - Year 4 & 3/4LP Bristol 

Museum  
 

Dates correct at time of publication – dates 

will be updated every week on the newsletter. 

** Parents Evening starts at 3.30 and finishes 

at 6.30pm 

 House Cup 
 
This week Pegasus house won 
the house cup! 
Each class also awarded a child 
the weekly certificate for English 
– well done to them all!   

Friends Easter Egg Hunt! 

An egg-citing Easter egg hunt will 
take place next week through to 
6th April.  Prizes to be won! The 
Friends will send home entry 
sheets and instructions next 
week so happy hunting! 

Red Nose Day  

Thank you to all who dressed up, donated, 

sent cakes in and ate them! Grand total will 

be announced next week in the newsletter. 

Thank you for helping us to model good, safe use of 
the internet and social media to our pupils. Some 
parents have asked for more support and 
information on this area and so an E-Safety Parents 
Meeting is being organised for the summer term. In 
the meantime please see the links on our E-Safety 
website page and keep talking about the SMART 
rules at home.  
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